Public Records Request

Cook, Jacqueline <JCook@lowellma.gov>

Wed 8/1/2018 1:58 PM

To:Kade Crockford <kcrockford@aclum.org>;

Good Afternoon,

I write in response to a letter we received by your agency , requesting all records created on or
after January 1, 2016 regarding facial recognition products or services. I have no records responsive to
your request because the Lowell Police Department has no facial recognition products and as of this
writing there are no plans to purchase or implement any facial recognition products in our agency.

If you wish to appeal the City’s response, you may petition the Supervisor of Records. The petition should
be sent to the following address:

SECRETARY OF THE COMMONWEALTH
DIVISION OF PUBLIC RECORDS

In addition, please be advised that you have the right to seek judicial review of an unfavorable decision
by commencing a civil action in the Superior Court under MGL c. 66 section 10A, subsection (c).

Jackie Cook

Keeper of Records
Lowell Police Department
978-674-4508



